
 

 
 

 
 

9/13/19 
Weekly Updates From the Desk of: 
Duane Caudill, Middle School Principal 
caudilld@bethelk12.org  
(937) 845-9430 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

● Sept. 20 - Picture Day! 
● Sept. 24 - 8th grade students trip to Made in Miami County Career Day Event 

 
 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

● 8th Grade Washington DC Payments -  Mr. Endres sent out payment 

information to each student this week.  Ask your student about it if you have not 
received anything. 

 

● 8th Grade Student Field Trip -  8th grade students have the opportunity to go 

to the Miami County Fairgrounds on September 24 for the Made in Miami County 
Career Day Event.  This event is designed to let students learn about job and 
career opportunities right here in Miami County.  This is a part of the career 
exploration curriculum at Bethel.  Permission slips are due by September 17. 

 

● Student Attendance and Behavior Expectations at Athletic Events 

Bethel High School is proud to welcome the students of Bethel Elementary/Middle 
School and Bethel High School to all of the outstanding athletic competitions 
that the high school offers. These events are fun and exciting for all individuals. 
The attendance of the entire student body of Bethel is encouraged for all sporting 
events. It is important that we all work to ensure a safe environment for all 
sporting events held in our school and when visiting other schools. We ask that 
all students abide by the following expectations while attending all athletic 
events at the high school: 

 



 

 

  1. Students should be seated in designated student seating areas while 
games are taking place and at halftime unless you are at the concession stand or 
using the restroom. 

  2. Separate games are not to be played in the end zones, on the track, 
cafeteria, in the hallways or beside the concession stand in the grass area. Do not 
bring balls or toys from home to athletic events. 

  3. Respect for our country should be shown during the playing and singing 
of the National Anthem. Students are asked to remove all hats and stand 
respectfully facing the flag. 

  4. Good sportsmanship should be displayed at all times. Students are also 

reminded that all school rules apply (including disciplinary consequences) at all 

after school events. 

 

The Bethel High School Athletic Department and Administration thanks all 
students and parents in advance for their cooperation and compliance with the 
expectations presented in this letter. We look forward to having you at the games 
to cheer on the Bees and help them bring home a victory! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Mike Coots - Bethel High School Athletic Director 

Mr. Barrett Swope - Bethel High School Principal 

Mr. Duane Caudill - Bethel Middle School Principal 

Ms. Mary Roll - Bethel Elementary Principal 

Ms. Jodi Petty - Elementary Principal 

 
OTHER UPDATES 

REGISTER YOUR EMAIL - for Weekly Updates & Newsletters 

● To receive school updates and newsletters directly to your email, look for the “SUBSCRIBE 
HERE” link on the Middle School Webpage to register your email address and choose from the 
following (you may choose more than one): 

○ Superintendent’s Newsletter 
○ Elementary Weekly Updates  
○ Middle School Weekly Updates 
○ High School Principal Updates 

 

 


